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Comments: | am writing today to express my concern regarding the proposed Foothills Landscape Project.

The process of giving a large blanket approval of management approaches without any indication on location
within the Chattahoochee National Forest is unacceptable for use of the public's land. | full support sound
management techniques and believe they are necessary to manage the area; however, as an owner of said land,
it is important to know what areas different techniques are proposed to be applied.

Without having site-specific information - | can not support this Project. From commercial timber harvesting to
prescribed burns to re-routing of trails - information on where these activities would occur must be provided to the
public before approval.

We are fortunate to have an amazing 157,000 acre area that belongs to the people, the people deserve to have a
voice in how that area is managed for future generations. The ecosystem is a complex one and a blanket
treatment statement will not work. Do not close out the NEPA process before the public knows where
management techniques will be applied.

Thank you.



